ADDENDUM TO THE MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN STOCKTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
AND THE CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION AND ITS
DELTA VALLEY CHAPTER 821
CORONAVIRUS RESPONSE

April 22, 2021

Stockton Unified School District (District) and the California School Employees Association, and
its Delta Valley Chapter 821 (“CSEA”) to address work and efforts made by the unit in
preparation for the physical return of students during the COVID-19 pandemic for the

remainder of the 2020-2021 school year.

1. AllI CSEA 821 bargaining unit employees who are on District payroll as of April 22, 2021
shall receive an off salary schedule lump sum payment equal to 3% of their annual base
salary. Payment shall be made to CSEA 821 bargaining unit employees no later than

June 30, 2021.

The Parties agree to revisit COVID-related issues in accordance with any changes in conditions or law.

All components of the current Collective Bargaining Agreement between CSEA 821 and District not
addressed by the terms of this MOU are not modified and shall remain in full force and effect. This
MOU shall be considered non-precedent setting and shall be in effect until June 30, 2021.
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